
 
April 16, 2015 

Page 1 

 
 

 

Town of Bourne 
TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

       DRAFT – DRAFT - DRAFT 
 
 
Transportation Advisory Committee  
Minutes of the Meeting 
April 16, 2015, 3:30 pm Bourne Community Center 
 
Attending: Chair Wesley Ewell, Vice Chair Robert Parady, Clerk Sallie Riggs, Michael Blanton, 
John Carroll, Dan Doucette, Cindy Parola, Dennis Woodside; Town Administrator Tom 
Guerino; Selectmen Don Ellis, Peter Meier and Stephen Mealy; Glenn Cannon and Patrick 
Tierney, Cape Cod Commission; ??Ryan Barber, Cape Cod Times, Michael Rausch, Bourne 
Enterprise, Paul Gately, Bourne Courier 
 
Call meeting to order: Chair Wes Ewell called the meeting to order at 3:30 pm.  
 
Minutes: Wes asked for corrections or amendments to the Minutes of the Committee’s 
meeting on April 9, 2015. There being none, it was then MOVED, SECONDED and VOTED 
unanimously to accept the Minutes as circulated.  
 
Commuter Rail:  Wes introduced the topic of the Public Forum scheduled for May 6 at the 
Upper Cape Tech. There was consensus to create a flyer/handout with questions and 
answers. Sallie said she would post the meeting. 
 The Committee, working with Glenn Cannon and Patrick Tierney, went through the 
questions one-by-one and agreed on the answers.   
 
Public Comment: Town Administrator Tom Guerino reported that the Canal Area Study staff 
wants to meet a Bourne delegation here in town. Tom will get the details to committee 
members when they become available. 
 
Future agenda items: none other than the usual. 
 
Adjourn:  The next meeting was set for Thursday, April 16. The meeting adjourned about 
4:58 pm. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted: 

Sallie Riggs, Clerk 

To Clerk’s office 5/6/15  7:50 am 
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Future Agenda Items: 

 Charge to the Committee  
 Local roads and road taking policy 
 Adams Street update 
 MA DOT consultants and a report on Belmont Circle planning 
 Bicycle and pedestrian concerns 
 Canal fishing and charter boats 


